Membership:  as of 12/31 D2 has 243 members a gain of 11!
November 12th I was able to join District Governor Joyce Stevens in visiting the Wenatchee Central Lions club at the Wenatchee Convention center. There was a great turn out and a lot of excitement for the induction of a new member.
The Wenatchee Valley Lions “fostered” a young family in December. The mother had just given birth to a new baby but ended up in critical condition with Covid. She was hospitalized for several weeks, but WVL helped with donations to the dad, who was caring for the new baby and 3 other children at home with baby food, diapers, grocery gift cards, Christmas gifts for the children, etc. Mom is home now and doing well.
Several of the Clubs have done winter projects and a few are doing community support for seniors for the upcoming Valentine’s day. Lake Chelan’s Facebook posting is gearing up for Winterfest and their Shamrock Shuffle 5k. It’s also nice to see Mansfield presence on Facebook showing community support and other projects the club is doing in that community. 
 The Wenatchee Central Lions club very involved with the “2022 ROYALTY SELECTION PAGEANT SATURDAY FEBRUARY 19, 2022”
I hope to put on one more zone meeting “Leadership” sometime in March. The way things are going it might be a zoom meeting online. 
Kathy McGaughey
D2 Zone Chair


